
3648 Washington Boulevard  |  St. Louis, MO  |  63108  |  314.533.9900  |  TheSheldon.org 

Jane Higgins 
Public Relations  

janechiggins@me.com 
314.313.4537 

 
Chris Peimann   
Director of Marketing & Publicity 
cpeimann@TheSheldon.org 
314.533.9900 ext. 19 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       May 21, 2020 
   

 
 

3rd ANNUAL “ST. LOUIS SOUND” MUSIC COMPETITION CANCELLED 
 

 

ST. LOUIS –Will DeWitt and The Sheldon regretfully announce that the 3rd annual St. Louis Sound 

Music Competition, including the June 9 Live Finals Event, has been cancelled due to the continuing 

uncertainty around the coronavirus outbreak.  

 

A contest in the style of “America’s Got Talent” or “The Voice,” and open to amateur and 

professional musicians alike in rock, pop, country, hip hop, R&B and jazz, St. Louis Sound entrants 

were invited to submit an original song, to be judged by a panel of experts, culminating in a live finals 

event with the winner receiving a trip to Nashville and chance to perform at The Sheldon. 

 

Entrants will be automatically refunded their contest entry fees.  
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